2018 RON AMERSON SUPERVISORS’ SAFETY
AWARDS NOMINATION

[
Only employees of AGC Georgia member firms are eligible to be Georg,a

nominated. Deadline for nomination is February 9, 2018.

The Ron Amerson Supervisors’ Safety Awards program is designed to recognize members’ field supervisors for outstanding
contributions to safety on their job sites. The measurement criterion is based on safety incidence rates for individual
supervisors in conjunction with actual man-hours directly supervised by each employee. The current call for nominations is
for supervisory excellence during calendar year 2017. Please nominate your firm’s supervisors employed by an AGC
Georgia general contractor or specialty contractor firm who showed a commitment to outstanding safety during 2017.
Awards will be given to supervisors who have not had a lost-time incident.

Man-hours include supervised time for employees on projects including time for subcontractors or temporary labor
active on the jobsite.

To nominate each supervisor from your 2017 payroll with an outstanding commitment to safety:

Create a spreadsheet (only Excel forms are permitted) with the following headings:

Field Supervisor’'s Name (this includes foremen)

Man Hours supervised in 2017

Number of Recordable Cases in 2017

Number of Lost-Time Accidents in 2017
Supervisor’s Years of Experience as a Supervisor*

Birth year *

*In preparation for AGC Georgia’s participation at the March 2018 CEFGA CareerExpo and SkillsUSA State Championships event,
we are asking you to help us to collect some data on the experience level and age of our state’s jobsite supervisors. Our
association is a strategic partner of CEFGA, the Construction Education Foundation of Georgia, which actively promotes the
construction industry as a viable career path to today’s middle and high school students. CEFGA’s efforts combined with the
Governor’s Office of Workforce Development and Governor Deal’s Trade Five initiative, place a spotlight on the fact that many
jobsite supervisors are reaching retirement age, and the industry needs to proactively recruit new talent to fill our industry’s
workforce needs for many years to come. Providing this information is voluntary.

Each person who supervised a crew with no lost-time accidents will receive a Certificate of Excellence by AGC Georgia
and honored at their local Members First Meeting beginning spring 2018.

For more information about AGC Georgia’s Safety Awards Programs, please reach out to Cherri Watson, director safety.
Education and workforce development at watson@agcga.org or 678-298-4104.

Don’t forget to consider nominating your “best of the best” field supervisors. If you have someone that stands head and
shoulders above all other field leaders, please nominate them for the Safety Leadership Award. For more information and
how to nominate your employee, please contact Cherri Watson.





